






























BOARD OF �DIRECTORS��


James Wilson�


PRESIDENT








Rebecca W. Dolan, Ph.D.





SECRETARY








Brian D. Muckerheide, CPA �


TREASURER











Aaron Cleveland





Donnae Dole





Constance K. Douglas 





Kristin G. Fruehwald





John W. Hamilton





John Jameson





Eric MacDougall





Robert Meyer





Alexander O’Neill





Reta Rutledge





Suzanne Sweeney














ADVISORY


COUNCIL








Philip M. Purcell, JD





John Shuey





Stephen H. Simon





Thomas O. Swinford














STAFF








Heather Bacher


EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR








Maria Steiner





COMMUNITY RELATIONS COORDINATOR


























Date





Contact Name


Company


Address 1


Address 2


City, State  Zip





Dear Salutation:





For the past 17 years, the Central Indiana Land Trust Incorporated (CILTI) has worked to promote the idea that effective and sustainable development should balance economic growth with preservation of the natural environment.  This not only benefits wildlife and their habitats, but it also benefits the community – making it a better and healthier place to live, work, and raise a family.





To help achieve this balance, CILTI works with landowners to conserve natural areas and wildlife habitat.  Our service area includes Boone, Hamilton, Hancock, Hendricks, Johnson, Marion, Morgan, Parke, Putnam, Shelby and Tipton counties.  





Currently CILTI owns and manages over 800 acres of land including the only state dedicated nature preserve in Hendricks County, the largest known Great Blue Heron nesting site in Indiana, and Burr Oak Bend, a 128-acre floodplain along the White River in Hamilton County, now in the process of being restored to a mixed hardwood forest and native prairie.  





In addition to acquiring properties and ensuring that they are protected and maintained, CILTI also educates residents of Central Indiana about the value of local natural areas and the importance of ensuring that they are protected for future generations.





CILTI is working to increase community awareness and build a strong base of support to maintain our annual operations and sustain our mission of protection, stewardship and education.  We ask for your support to help us protect the health, vitality and quality of life in of our community.  





Please consider joining our Corporate Partner Program and become a charter member of this important group of community supporters.  A gift of $1,000 ($250 for small businesses) made this year will help us reach our fundraising efforts and place you in the Corporate Partner Giving Club.  Also, please consider adding CILTI to your 2008 budget. Gifts to the Corporate Partner Giving Club made before (date) entitle you to be recognized as a CHARTER MEMBER on all publications and marketing pieces.





Take the opportunity to look over our materials.  A representative from CILTI will be following up with you.  In the meantime, please contact me with any questions at 317-631-LAND (5263) or visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.cilti.org" ��www.cilti.org�.  Thank you for your consideration.





Sincerely,











Heather Bacher


Executive Director














